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D91 Getting Ready For 59th Annual Emotion Bowl
Idaho Falls School District 91 is gearing up for the 59thEmotion Bowl – the annual rivalry game between
Idaho Falls Tigers and the Skyline Grizzlies. Kickoff is at 7 pm on Friday, Sept. 22.

Advance tickets go on sale Monday, Sept. 18. They’ll be available from 9 am to 3 pm at both Idaho
Falls and Skyline high schools. Tickets also will be available at the District Office, 690 John Adams
Parkway. (On Monday, tickets at the district office will be available after 10 am, and then the rest of
the week they’ll typically be available from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm) ALL presale ticket sales will end at
noon on Friday, Sept. 22. Ticket sales will resume beginning at 5:15 pm at Ravsten Stadium.

Both Idaho Falls and Skyline high school students with an activity card can get into the game for free.
Tickets are $6 for adults and students without an activity card, $5 for students from other schools with an
activity card and $4 for elementary school students and senior citizens. Those with advanced tickets can
enter through the pass gate on the south side near the brown building.

“There is nothing quite like Friday Night football, and the Emotion Bowl is definitely the most
anticipated game of D91’s football season,” said D91 Supt. Karla LaOrange. “The game has become
an Idaho Falls tradition, and we appreciate the community’s incredible outpouring of support for not
only our football players, but our cheerleaders, musicians and student sections.”

To ensure a great experience for our athletes, students, parents and patrons, please remember:

● No outside food or beverages are allowed in Ravsten Stadium. Food vendors will be on both the
IFHS and SHS sides so please support our clubs, school groups and boosters.

● No face painting, artificial noisemakers, coolers, bikes, camp chairs, skateboards or sideline
football games will be allowed.

● Students must pick their team and cheer from those stands. They will not be allowed to move
back and forth from the IFHS side to the SHS side.

● Re-entry into the stadium will only be allowed in case of an emergency.
● To protect the new turf, no outside paint will be allowed on the field. The winning team will be

provided with paint to paint the special goalposts that were erected last year on the north side of the
field.

● For safety sake, we ask spectators, elementary school children, and families, especially those
with small children, to wait in the stands and allow the players and students from the winning
team to take the field.When the crowds around the gates have dissipated, others are free to join
the celebration on the field.

We look forward to seeing you all at Ravsten Stadium on Friday, Sept. 22! Go Tigers! Go Grizz!
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